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Appointment of New CFO

CPT Global Limited (ASX:CGO) (CGO or the Company) is pleased to announce the appointment of Mr
Nathan Marburg as its new Chief Financial Officer (CFO) commencing 26 April 2023.

Mr Marburg is an experienced international finance professional and business advisor with a career
spanning 25 years in various finance and business support disciplines across multiple industries and
jurisdictions. He has completed a Bachelor of Business (Accounting) and Bachelor of Computing from
Monash University. Mr Marburg is a chartered accountant and member of the Institute of Chartered
Accountants. In addition, Mr Marburg also holds a Masters of Applied Finance and Investment and is a
Certified Information Systems Auditor (CISA).

Commenting on Mr Marburg'’s appointment, CGO Chair Fred Grimwade said:

“We are delighted to have attracted a candidate of Nathan’s calibre to CPT Global. His strongly
credentialed CFO background and successful delivery of numerous strategic and finance change
programs will stand us in good stead for both organic business growth and for further M&A activity.”

Mr Marburg succeeds Mr Yasas Jayasuriya, who will be leaving the company on 19 May 2023. The
Board thanks Mr Jayasuriya for his service to the Company and wishes him well in his future
endeavours.

This announcement has been authorised for release by the Board of Directors of CPT Global Limited.
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